MINUTES Town of Blowing Rock Town Council Meeting December 20, 2018

The Town of Blowing Rock Town Council held a special meeting on Thursday, December 20, 2018, at 3:30 p.m. The meeting took place at Town Hall located at 1036 Main Street, Blowing Rock, N.C. Present were Mayor Charlie Sellers, Mayor Pro-tem Albert Yount and Council Members Sue Sweeting, Doug Matheson and Virginia Powell. Others in attendance were Interim Town Manager Jim Freeman, HR Administrator and Town Clerk Hilari Hubner, who recorded the minutes.

Council heard a presentation from Developmental Associates, LLC; professional search team, which provided information for the Town Manager recruitment process. Council discussed the information they had received from the two headhunting firms. It was the consensus of the majority to wait on hiring a firm to assist in hiring the next Town Manager. Council will conduct the process in house and will have a Council committee which will consist of Council Members Steele and Matheson. They will work with Interim Town Manager Freeman and HR Administrator Tonda Spear, whom will collect and oversee all the applications.

MAYOR		ATTEST_	
_	Charlie Sellers	_	Hilari Hubner, Town Clerk